
 

 

MAY 2025 NEWSLETTER 
 

  
 
Dear General Practitioner.   
 
In the next couple of weeks, we will officially start posting on our newly launched 
Instagram account for Litfield House, which will be linked to our Facebook page. This 
account is designed to promote not only the Private/NHS Clinics and Consultants 
operating at Litfield House but also our available rental opportunities and news. We are 
committed to enhancing our social media presence, so we encourage you to connect 
with us now, so we can keep updated on all our news. 
 

 
 
Our second series of lectures will be starting shortly, so please do have a look at our 
upcoming events section for our second series of free GP lectures. 

 

Trisha Tanner 
 

Practice Manager 
 

 

 

When we started the Bristol Paediatric Clinic, the concept for us as 
both paediatricians and parents was simple… Expert paediatric care 
without the wait. As fathers with young children, we understand the 
urgency and anxiety that can accompany health concerns about a 
child.  

Our mission is to provide timely, trustworthy, and compassionate care 
for children from birth to 18 years old. We are committed to giving 
families access to expert medical care for children, without the long 
delays that are unfortunately so often now associated with NHS 

referrals to see a paediatrician.  

We offer a range of consultation services, including general paediatric, allergy, renal and 
respiratory specialist appointments (with more specialities coming soon) and have a team 
of experienced paediatricians that parents can trust. We are happy to receive referrals 
from GP colleagues but will also take self-referrals from families.  

Putting children and families at the centre of what we do is core to our values and vision 
and there has never been a more important time to provide high quality care for children, 
delivered by a team of paediatricians who as well as also working in the NHS, understand 
the needs of families and are committed to delivering kind and compassionate care. 

Bristol Paediatric Clinic was registered with the Care Quality Commission in January 2025 
and opened its doors in February. Following this we have already seen fabulous support 
from families, colleagues and the community locally as well as across the region. 

For more information or to book an appointment, visit www.bristolpaediatrics.com or email 
admin@bristolpaediatrics.com. 

Dr Dan Magnus & Dr Nick Sargant (Co-Directors) 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
Our Second Series of free GP Lectures 
(via zoom) have now been published, the 
list of lectures are as follows: 
 
15th May 2025 @ 7.30pm 
Lecture: ”Early Clarity, Better Care: Ultrasound 
Support for GPs in Pregnancy and Pelvic 
Symptoms” 
Speaker: Dr Suvarna Mahavarkar – Consultant 
Gynaecologist, Director and CQC Manager 
 
22nd May 2025 @ 7.30pm 
Lecture: ”Overcoming Insomnia” 
Speaker: Dr Ashish Bhatia – General 
Practitioner and Founder of Humble 
 
5th June 2025 @ 7.30pm 
Lecture: ”Platelet-Rich Plasma and Other Non-
Medicated Treatments for Hair Loss” 
Speaker: Chloe Heyworth – Micropigmentation 
Specialist 
 
 
To sign up contact Victoria via email or 
telephone (as below), or you can sign on 
to the lecture via our website, link as 
follows (including full overviews): 
https://www.litfieldhouse.co.uk/healthcare
-professionals/education-and-events/ 
 
 
Victoria Gee  
Marketing & Events 
marketing@litfieldhouse.co.uk  
Tel (Direct Line): 0117 317 1486 
 
   
Please click on the following links for  
more information:  
 
Consultancy/Surgical Suite Hire  
Consultancy Room Hire Bristol | Litfield 
House Medical Centre 

 
Consultants and Specialities  
Consultants and Specialities | Litfield 
House Medical Centre 

 
Medico Legal 
Medico Legal Matching Service | Litfield 
House Medical Centre 
 

 
 

Litfield House Medical Centre 
1 Litfield Place, Clifton 
Bristol BS8 3LS 

 
Tel: 0117 973 1323 
 
Email: 
marketing@litfieldhouse.co.uk 
www.litfieldhouse.co.uk 


